From Mr. Gerber, OLC Principal

Dear Parents, Grandparents, Students, Parishioners, and Friends of OLC:

“We Welcome, Serve, and Celebrate ALL Students by Demonstrating Spiritual Educational
Teamwork at OLC.”

I hope you are well. A big “Thank You” to the OLC Reverse Raffle Committee and all the donors,
supporters, and volunteers who contributed to a successful Reverse Raffle fundraiser this year. Your
continuous volunteering of time, effort, and unconditional support is greatly appreciated by the OLC
family.

The Reverse Raffle and the OLC Festival are the two largest school fundraisers of the year. We are
extremely grateful for the generosity of our parishioners and friends of OLC. Your donations and overall
financial contributions provide the necessary fiscal means to keep OLC operating and vibrant. We do not
take your generosity for granted. We take it as a Blessing!

OLC basketball season has started. The students have been practicing hard in our magnificently beautiful
OLC gym in order to give their very best to ensure a successful season. Our dedicated coaches and
dedicated Athletic Director are certainly appreciated. Obviously we could not have sports at OLC
without their passion and desire to provide these extracurricular activities for our student athletes. Our
wrestlers and cheerleaders also put in tons of time in the sports they love as well. We wish them all the
best during the winter sports season.

Again, | welcome all of you to be part of our school community, family, and team. | also want to invite
and encourage all of you to attend Our Lady of Consolation Catholic School masses on Wednesday at
8:30 A.M. during the school year. It would be a pleasure to see you during our school masses. Please
continue to pray for the vitality and mission of OLC School, our students, our staff, and all those
supporters who are behind us. May God, with the intercession of Mary, continue to guide us and bless us.

May God Bless Each of You and Go Trojans!
In Christ and Education,

Mr. Brian Gerber, OLC Principal



